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Presentation day 
Eden Public School’s presentation day will be held in the Eden Marine High School Hall on Thursday, 
14th December at 10.30am. We look forward to celebrating our students’ achievements and look 
forward to seeing you there. 

 
Swim Scheme 
This week is our last week of swimming scheme. Our students have greatly enjoyed the opportunity 
to learn the important skills of swimming and water safety. Thank you to Mrs Darmanin for her 
organisation and our teachers for supporting this important program. 

 
Congratulations, Keira!! 
Sapphire Coast Buslines recently ran an art  
competition where students were invited to design    
a bus wrap. We are thrilled that Keira was announces  
as the first prize winner! The judges were very 
impressed with the artistic talent displayed in  
Keira’s design. Well done, Keira!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Have a fantastic week. 
Kara Duncan 
Relieving Principal 

Leaders 2024 

Last week our ten potential school leaders delivered their 
speeches to our whole school. I am so incredibly proud of 
their courage, poise and determination. Each of their 
speeches were well crafted and demonstrated that each 
of these amazing students have the leadership skills we 
look for in school leaders. I wish them all the best of luck! 
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December 

Tuesday 5th: Stage 2 Excursion 
Kianinny 

Friday 8th: PBL celebration day, 
Year 6 cake stall 

Thursday 14th: Presentation Day 

10.30am Eden Marine High 
School 

Friday 15th: Year 6 farewell 
luncheon, Last day of Term 4 
2023 
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Community News! 

EPS were excited to have a visit from 
The Hon Kristy McBain MP Member for 
Eden-Monaro last Tuesday to see 
students enjoying their new outdoor 
learning deck that was built around 
our large gum tree in the playground. 
The upgrade was funded by a $20,000 
election commitment to improve 
landscaping and safety in the 
playground. 
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